
Participants

Bill Scott, Barbara Kienle, Roberta Phillip, Mary Richardson, Rachel Spigal, Diana Hall, Lori Kenney
Collective Impact Timing  
The group discussed the progress of Cradle to Career.  The initial strategic priorities will be established in July after which an RFP process will take place to choose collaboratives and their conveners.  The first round of collaboratives will be selected by the C2C Council in October.  There will need to be a decision whether the Coordinating Council applies to be one of the conveners and how best to position SUN within the C2C framework – embedded within other strategies or its own strategy.  Currently the framework is organized into age groups, which does not recognize SUN’s impact from birth through career and beyond.  Bill suggested we think of building a comprehensive infrastructure of community schools.  Community schools are not included in the framework yet, nor are other strategies.  

The City is in the process of editing the Portland Plan and will release the next draft at the end of July.  The final product will be out this fall, probably in October.  Planning staff will be at the SUN Coordinating Council meeting this Friday to review the plan and discuss additional thoughts about how SUN can help them accomplish their goals.  There are several questions including how best to position SUN, since community schools once again benefit all four areas of the plan but SUN is currently mentioned only in the Education piece, since renamed “Thriving and Educated Youth.”  Bill noted that the final Portland Plan will likely influence budget decisions in the City and suggested that we think about how city resources could be reconfigured to better support SUN which in turn will help the City meet their planning goals.
Presentation on Every School a SUN CS
Diana walked the group through the revised PowerPoint slides.  Members had input about wording changes and altering the resource pie chart to show district contributions.  The presentation and Talking Points are in good shape and nearly ready.  Paper copies of the slides will be brought to Friday’s Coordinating Council meeting for a quick review.  
Total Funding Spent in Multnomah County on Youth and Families  
Members looked at a graph of total funding information collected to date.  Roberta shared information on county spending on youth and families.  Lori noted that John Richmond is working on getting the DHS numbers together; those will include SNAP (food stamps), TANF, Child Welfare/Foster Care and OHP.  Staff will check with the districts to get their total budgets.  Bill estimates the total funding in the County will be somewhere around $1.5 billion.
 Next Steps:

· Bill will contact Rex Burkholder, Metro

· Lori will assemble all funding information into a graph 
Next Steps
· Next Every School a SUN CS meeting:  
Tuesday, July 26th, 1:00 – 3:00 p.m.  
Multnomah Building, Room 625
501 SE Hawthorne 
· Future meetings:
· Tuesday, August 23rd, 2:00, Multnomah Building, Room 625
Every School a SUN Community School Work Group
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